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CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Pasadena, California 91125

John Onderdonk

Director, Sustainability Programs
Facilities 2-83

Telephone: (626) 395-4724

Email: john.onderdonk@caltech.edu

May 13, 2013

William Knox

Climate Change Program
California Air Resources Board
1001 I Street

Sacramento, CA 95812

RE: Caltech Comments Regarding 05/01/2013 Workshop
Bill,

On behalf of Caltech, I’d like to thank you and the CARB staff for hosting the May 1, 2013 workshop to
discuss aflowance allocation to public and private universities with proven track records of early action
utilizing efficient CHP. The proposed allocation utilizing the energy based allocation methodology that
is consistent with the existing industrial sector methodology is fair and appropriate.

Caltech is in full support of the proposed allowance allocation. Caltech remains committed to energy
efficiency and reducing our carbon footprint and will continue to be an active participant as this proposal
makes its way through the rule making process.

Thank you,,

ohn Onderdonk




